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Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Dr.
Walnutport, PA 18088

Dear Kermit,

Thank you for your reception report, for the DX test conducted by

WJYM on the 27th of November, 0000-0030 EST. We are very happy

to hear from you, and others, who were able to log WJYM during the

test.

Reception reports indicate WJYM was received in locations includ-

ing Hunstville, AL; Memphis, TN; New Orleans, LA; Springfield, MO;

Jackson, MS; Lawrenceville, GA; Walnutport, PA; Sevierville, TN;

Alcoa, TN; Madison, WI; Merlin, ON; Louisville, KY; Orangeburg, SC

among others.

I am enclosing a QSL card for you. (unfortunately we have none with

the "new" logo) as well as our coverage map and bumper sticker. I

again thank you for writing and sending in your reports, we here at

WJYM are glad tohave been of service to the DX community.

Best wishes, and happy DXing!

73

Ronklid . Schoedel, III
Program Director, WJYM
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